
  
 

  
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
  

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

 

Notice dated 30.09.2024 for new 1st year MBBS students - 2024 admission batch
A temporary WhatsApp group has been created to communicate information from the Dean's 
office. It will be dissolved after some time. Make sure you are in this group.

Message dated 30.09.2024
Your online introductory session will be held on 01.10.2024 at 10:30 am through a Microsoft 
Teams meeting.

You can join through your browser using the following link
MBBS-2024  WELCOME
01 October 2024
10:30 - 14:00 (IST)

Meeting link: https://teams.live.com/meet/9577162732716?p=OLHt8vnLFg9SHoACmf

If you have Microsoft Teams installed, you can join by using:
Meeting ID: 957 716 273 271 6
Passcode: 5866c6

Note the following:
1) It is better to join through tablet / laptop / desktop.
2) Every student must join by using his / her own name. Unidentified participants will not be 
allowed to join or will be removed
3) Each student should join through one connection. Parents / guardians may listen but please 
do not use multiple connections.
4) Interactions will be at the end.

Classes will be held on Oct 3rd and Oct 4th through online mode - The three first year 
departments - Anatomy, Physiology and Biochemistry, will take introductory sessions of about 1 
hour each.
Physical classes will commence from Oct 21, 2024, after Puja vacations, as mentioned in the 
website notice.

From: Dean of Student Affairs

Concluded


